P.0.BOX 1119 @ CALHOUN, GEORGIA 30701
STUDIOS: 102 MEMORIAL ROAD @ TELEPHONE 404/629-6397

AM 900

o

CarliW. Dablestein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Sir:

This is to verify your your report on receiving our signals
on January 6, 1979 from 12:23 a.m. Central Standard Time till
12:%5 a.m. We are pleased to know that our signals could be
heard in Kansas while we were equipment testing.

We also plan to be on the air for testing on Monday Morning
February 12, 1979 at the time you suggested in your first letter.

We are then hoping to hear from several DX listeners from around
the country.

Thanks for your signal report and for letting us have

a part in your hobby. If we can assist you furthur please
let us know.

Yoq;s truly, 7
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Chief Engineer

WJTH Radio



